
From: pastoral@skypoint.com
To: Robinson, Patricia
Subject: Blaine VFW Patio
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 12:28:21 PM

Dear City Council,
 

This email is in response to the VFW’s CUP request. We at Hope Church (1264 109th Avenue) are
100% in favor of their request. They are great neighbors, friends and citizens of Blaine.
 
Thank you for allowing us to have a voice on these matters.
 
 

Dr. Alan Goracke
Senior Pastor
Hope Church
1264 109th Avenue NE
Blaine, MN 55434
Phone: (763) 757-4266
Mobile: (763) 464-6133
Email: dr.al@everybodyneedshope.org
www.everybodyneedshope.org
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